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Attached you will find Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) concerning the 
new SUD residential treatment benefit for Maryland Medicaid consumers. 
This new benefit will be going into effect as of 7-1-17. Additional FAQs will 
be provided.  
 
All providers interested in delivering this service must obtain license from 
OHCQ for the level of service(s) they wish to provide and enroll with 
Maryland Medicaid as a Provider Type 54. More information regarding 
becoming a residential SUD for adults provider can be found in the May 4, 
2017 provider alert.  
 
Any questions/comments, please email:  
dhmh.mabehavioralhealth@maryland.gov  
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